
February 2012 

Our purpose is to encourage everyone through friendship to know Jesus Christ 

and to help each other develop our God-given talents for His Glory.  

Contact:  Vanessa 021 173 2604, Email: cffdauckland@gmail.com 
Internet: www.cmwdt.org.nz (CFFD page) and Facebook 

Last year we celebrated 35 years of CFFD Auckland with a dance at 
Greyfriars in Mt Eden. It was a great night with the band FOGAAD who 
played for us again. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There is a CD available of photos of the “Back to the 70’s” dance which is 
$5.00. If you would like a copy  of this please contact us. 
 
Our next event coming up is a Picnic at Woodall Park, Narrow Neck on 
Saturday 11th February from 11am. Bring your own picnic lunch, drink, 
sunscreen and sunhat. Also bring a mat/rug to sit on and something 
warm if it is windy, Look out for our CFFD signs! 
 
Our camp will be held on  Friday 27th - Sunday 29th April 2012 at Carey 
Park. The camp theme is: Stepping up, Reaching out. Our speaker is Colin 
Chitty from Causeway Church, Mangawhai. Please contact us for a camp 
form. 
 
 
 



Planned dates of events for 2012 
(Dates and Venues to be confirmed) 

 
Saturday 11th February 
Picnic at Woodall Park, Old Lake Road, Narrow Neck, North Shore 
(opposite Narrow Neck Beach) 
 
Friday 27th April - Sunday 29th April 
Camp at Carey Park Henderson 
 
Saturday 9th June 
Pancake Breakfast + AGM (About God’s Ministry) 
 
Sunday 17th June 
Christian Ministries with Disabled Trust 
Disability Awareness Service 
 
Saturday 4th August 
Dinner and Quiz night 
 
Friday 19th - Monday 22nd October 
Christian Ministries With Disabled Trust  
National Camp, Totara Springs, Matamata 
 
Saturday 1st December 
Coffee and Desert night 
 
 
 
As Auckland is such a large city, we are trying to host our events across 
the region.  If you would like to assist with the event in your local area, 
please contact Vanessa via the details on front page. 
  
We will be holding Friends of CFFD meetings prior to our events.  If you 
would like to be a part of this dynamic group of helpers, please contact 
Vanessa.  
 
We would like to thank COGS for their financial support again, which 
helps us keep the camp fees affordable, and assists us with our 
administration and transport costs throughout the year. 



COST:  $85.00 
 

Contact us for 
a registration form 

 
Last day to register: 
Monday 16th April 

Saturday 11th February 11am to 2pm Woodall Park 
Old Lake Road, Narrow Neck 

What a great way to kick off the year, with a picnic at a park. 
Bring your own picnic lunch, drink, sunhat, sunscreen, picnic 
rug or something to sit on, Remember to bring something 

warm if it is windy. A camera if you want to take photos!  




